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June 26, 1989
in hop'v Refer To: 542/115 ,

. U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
'

ATTN: Judy Joustra
Region 1, Section A
475 Allendale Road |

King of Prussia, PA 19406

Re License #37-10509-01 Request for Relocation-

Dear Ms. Joustra [

As per our request in previous correspondence, Nuclear Medicin', Service
has temporarily relocated the in vitro testing operation to Bldg. #11

'to allow for asbestos removal and the installation of a sprinkler
system in Bldg. #59. We now request permission to return to Bldg. #59
on or about August 8, 1989.

Nuclear Medicine Service will become fully operational with the demoth-
balling of the scanners and the reoccupation of the laboratory area as
noted in the license. All conditions of the license will be in force
on return, including provisions for both scanning and in vitro testing.

A wipe test of the in vitro area in Bldg. #11 will be conducted after
all equipment and sources have been returned to Bldg. #59.

If there are any questions, please call Dr. Robert L. Bell, Chief,
Nuclear Medicine Service at 215-384-7711, or FTS 489-7291. Our FAX
number is 489-7207.

Sincerely ours.
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R. C. MEILER - ,

Medical Center Director
,

JAMES . FLET HF.R, M.D,

, Nuclear Medicine Service (1,15)
Veterans Administration
Washington, DC 20420
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" America is #1-Thanks to our Veterans"


